Everyone knows the story of the tortoise and the hare. The arrogant rabbit takes a rest while the persistent turtle keeps on trucking through the race to eventually finish. Perseverance is the “Key” to success. I have been a prominent member in our club for 3 years; always wanting a leadership position. But, when it comes down to it all, slow and steady wins the race. I now stand before you with passion and experience through my ventures of service, running as your 2014-2015 vice president of membership.  As a dedicated member since freshman year I have been in complete support of our key club through its ups, downs, lefts and rights. During multiple service events such as the LV4PH event and previous RTC's,  I have stepped up to the position of leadership when it was needed.
To me, Key club is a family, and in the great words of a tiny hawaiian girl “Ohana means family, and family means no one gets left behind.” As your VP of membership, I guarantee you your voice will be heard. Suggestions, constructive criticism, and open talks are always welcome with me. I plan on opening up the board/advisor relationship to experiment with new ideas that anyone can bring up. Through our family’s cooperation and dedication, I plan for ATECH Key Club to be one of the, if not the most reputable clubs in the state. By promoting more club socials, service events like clean ups, & new FUNdraisers such as froyo and canes events, communication as well as club morale will be increased. Through the various service events we not only help give back to a better cause, but we also expand socially, growing our spans of friendships along with improving our lives for the better. My intentions are to advance our family into making history for members, keeping a consistent attendance record, and achieving a high outcome of participants through various events and activities. By providing constant interactions between members and the board, I hope to promote pride in our school and what we stand for as Key Club. Also, by providing a fun environment and showing that there is no shame in letting your freak self-fly every once and a while, I hope to gain encouragement as well as motivation to express yourself.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Vote for me, Justin White, as Vice President of Membership. Family comes first; and I like to think that’s what makes me a little different.
